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March 18, 2022 

 
Via Electronic Mail Only 
 
 
Melanie A. Bachman, Esq. 
Executive Director/Staff Attorney 
Connecticut Siting Council 
10 Franklin Square 
New Britain, CT  06051 
 
Re: Notice of Exempt Modification – Facility Modification 

8 Sky Edge Lane, Bethel, Connecticut 
 
Dear Attorney Bachman: 

On March 14, 2022, Cellco Partnership d/b/a Verizon Wireless (“Cellco”) filed a Notice 
of Exempt Modification with the Siting Council for certain modifications to its existing facility 
at the above referenced address.  It was recently brought to our attention that Eversource has 
requested revisions to the modification plans submitted in the Cellco filing.  The plans are in the 
process of being revised and will be submitted to your office once they are completed. 

Cellco, therefore, consents to an extension of the time period within which the Council 
must render a decision on the above-referenced filing. 

If you have any questions or need any additional information, please do not hesitate to 
contact me. 

Sincerely, 

 
Kenneth C. Baldwin 

 

 
 
 
 
 

KENNETH C. BALDWIN 
 
280 Trumbull Street 
Hartford, CT 06103-3597 
Main (860) 275-8200 
Fax (860) 275-8299 
kbaldwin@rc.com 
Direct (860) 275-8345 
 
Also admitted in Massachusetts 
and New York 

  


